
MAURITIUS PORTS AUTHORITY

CIRCULAR NOTE NO. 05 OF 2018

TO: ALL EMPLOYEES DATE: 16 April 2018

PARKING OF VEHICLES

Employees who are using their own means of transport to attend
duty are kindly informed that they are not allowed to park or leave
their vehicle in front of the covered car park and at the entrance of
the H. Ramnarain Building marked with a double yellow line while
proceeding to register their attendance situated at the reception
counter.

Moreover, the parking slots found adjacent to the Port Police
Headquarters are reserved for MPA Officers as displayed on the
signboard at each parking slot. Under no circumstances other
employees would be allowed to use those reserved parking slots.

Please ensure compliance with the above.
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